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JAN 1 4 1988

Filorida Power Corporation

Mr. Walter S. Wilgus

Vice Presidgent

Nuclear Operations

ATTN: Manager, Nuclear Licensing
P. 0. Box 219

Crystal River, Florida 32629

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: DOCKET NO.: 50-302

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of December 3, 1987, which
transmitted Revision 4-18(S) to the Crystal River Physical Security Plan.

OQur review of the changes has found them to be consistent with the provisions
of 10 CFR 50.54(p). Accordingly, they are acceptable for inclusion into the
plan.

The enclosure to your letter is being withheld from public disclosure beceuse
it contains Safeguards Informaticn and must be protected in accordance with the
provisions of 10 CFR Part 73.21.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we wil! be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
WILLIAM E. CLINE

William E. Cline, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: Mr. P, F. McKee, Director,
Nuclear Plant Operations
Florida Power Corporation
P. 0. Box 219
Crystal River, Florida 32629

Mr. E. C. Simpson

Director, Nuclear Site Support
Florida Power Ccrporaticon

P. 0. Box 219

Crysta) River, Fiorida 32629

cc: f(cont'd - see page 2)
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JAN 1 4 1988

Florida Power Corporation 3

cc: (cont'd)
Chairman
Board of County Commissioners
Citrus County
110 N. Apopka Ave.
Inverness, Florida 36250

Babcock and Wilcox Company
ATTN: Mr. Robert B. Borsum
Nuclear Power Division

7910 Woodmont Avernve, Suite 220
Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Intergovernmental! Coordination and Review
Office of Planning and Budgeting
Executive Office of the Governor

The Capito) Builaing

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

beec: Document Control Desk (RGO1), 42-F

Director, Division of Reactor
Inspection and Safeguards, NRR
EWS=305A

Region 1l Licensing File,
(50-302) (24VA), TAE 2

Resident Inspector

A. Ti1Iiman, RII

State of Florida

R1 (r(ztx RIL.
CPernyi{'d tGuire BJJWSOn
\ 8

01/ OI.v,y /88 01/ (y 88




